
Bravida Finland strengthens its service
offering in southern Finland
Bravida Finland acquires the heating, plumbing and ventilation company Lämpö- ja
Wesijohtoliike P. Juutilainen Oy, thereby strengthening its position in the service market
in southern Finland. The company has a turnover of EUR 3.1 million and around 16
employees.

The company Lämpö- ja Wesijohtoliike P. Juutilainen Oy was founded in 1932 and is active in
the field of repair and maintenance for heating, plumbing and ventilation. 

“We are very pleased to welcome Lämpö- ja Wesijohtoliike P. Juutilainen Oy to Bravida. It is a
well-managed company with skilled employees, and the acquisition expands our service
expertise in southern Finland. This is fully in line with Bravida’s strategy. With this, we are
taking a step towards being able to offer our customers significantly more multi-faceted
maintenance services,” comments Marko Holopainen, Head of Division Finland at Bravida.

Jyrki Harju, CEO of Lämpö- ja Wesijohtoliike P. Juutilainen Oy, comments:

“The maintenance and repair services we provide are the best in the country, especially in areas
that require specialised expertise, such as shopping centres and healthcare facilities. It is
fantastic that we can now develop our service portfolio further as part of Bravida.” 

Bravida will take over as the new owner on 29 September 2023.
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+46 76 852 38 11

Good properties make a difference – that’s why Bravida exists. As the Nordic region’s
leading supplier of end-to-end technical solutions in service and installation, we help our
customers create effective and sustainable properties. 

Bravida’s long-term goal is to be carbon-neutral throughout the value chain by 2045. We have
13,000 employees and a presence in about 180 locations in Sweden, Norway, Denmark and
Finland. Bravida’s shares are listed on Nasdaq Stockholm. www.bravida.com
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